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April 16, 2021 
 
Dear Pearl River Parents, 
 
Starting Monday, April 19, you will notice a change to our daily COVID screening form. We will be using a 
new form feature in School Messenger that gives us more functionality with reports. Parents will receive a 
form via email and text message for each child at 6:00 AM each morning. Please fill out one form for each 
child. In order to not call students out of class to be screened, we ask that you complete the form by 7:00 AM 
for MS and HS students, and by 8:00 AM for elementary students.  
 
If your response to any of the questions on the screening form is yes, we ask that you not send your child to 
school and that you call your child’s school nurse for more guidance. We thank you for your cooperation.  
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